

December 18, 2010

Mr. Paul M. Ziehler City Administrative Officer Clerk/Treasurer City of West Allis 7525 W. Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Ziehler

I wanted to express my concern and interest regarding the proposed Close to Home Parkway, child and adult daycare located on the Root River Parkway.

My concern, as a business person in West Allis is the amount of vacant buildings in the area. This is not good for our community, but rather reflects negatively. West Allis should welcome, as I do this new business venture.

The idea of this daycare is a positive endeavor for West Allis, leading to more jobs and more families interested in living our community. This is a business that will enhance West Allis as well as myself as a business owner, allowing me to ensure my employee's, that West Allis has a top quality daycare service locally, not only for their children, but care for elderly family as well.

It is very fortunate for West Allis that Close to Home Parkway has chosen our community for their new business. They obviously did their research, as I had done, and selected our community for many of the same reasons I do business here.

Let's not miss an opportunity like this one. Close to Home Parkway will only be a positive addition to our neighborhood.

Sincerely.

Werner Holentunder Triad Construction Inc.

RECEIVED

DEC 212010

CITY OF WEST ALLIS CLERK/TREASURER